
Sunday June 26 

Woodley Park News 

JBG. On Friday, JBG filed two planned unit development applications relating to the 
Marriott property. They will be available once the Office of Zoning has accepted them as 
meeting the procedural requirements of the zoning rules. The applications will then be 
referred to the Office of Planning for substantive review. 

JBG released slides that describe its applications. The proposal is similar to what JBG 
showed us at the meeting in April. The slides are on the JBG-Marriott page on the 
website. The applications will be posted there when they are available. 

In April, the WPCA Executive Committee voted unanimously to oppose these 
applications. Now that they have been filed, we are looking for volunteers to join our 
Planning & Zoning Committee to work on that opposition. Let me know if you're 
interested. 

These filings are just the start of a long process. The Zoning Commission has not 
decided that the applications are worthy of its consideration. It won't make that decision 
until September at the very earliest. JBG might well amend its applications before the 
ZC considers whether to hear them -- the Georgetown Day application will have been 
amended at least twice before the ZC considers whether to hear it at all. There is no 
urgency to sending letters opposing what JBG wants to do; the ZC won't even look at 
them until after it decides that it will consider the application. 

 

JBG's latest Wardman Tower construction update is on the website. 

Notes from the last community meeting on the Cleveland Park Library are on the 
website. 

At the WPCA Spring meeting earlier this month, Melissa Maxman, Jessica 
Wasserman and I were elected to fill vacancies on the Board. The proposed changes to 
WPCA's bylaws concerning term limits were not adopted. 

Also at that meeting, WPCA established a Bylaws Committee (to review the existing 
bylaws and consider whether anything should be changed) and a Membership 
Committee (to recommend a plan to bolster WPCA's membership). Contact Peter 
Brusoe if you're interesting in being on either. 

At that meeting, some members asked how they could sign up to receive HPRB 
notices and agenda. At the bottom of the HPRB public notice page is the sentence "To 
be included on the distribution list for this monthly public notice and other HPRB hearing 
information, please sign up here."  Just click on the word "here" to sign up. 

Calendar 

Wednesday July 13, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 



John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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